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Hear Me Roar!! 
 
This is my final newsletter as District Governor.  
My year has been met with many challenges, 
health issues, COVID, but with the help of my 
wonderful team I was able to visit clubs, meet 
some wonderful people and have the best year 
ever.  
It’s time for me to step down and make way for 
the new DG.  Bill was and exceptional 
teammate, a great friend and I’m proud of the 
work he has already accomplished and can’t 
wait to see what he will accomplish.   
I wish him all the best in the year ahead and 
can’t wait to hear him ROAR!!! 
 
Thank you! 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Future as the Past DG 
 
As past District Governor, my plan is to be there 
to support the upcoming team as well as move 
forward with my own club.   
The Hearing for All! program is my passion and 
I have started thinking of new ways to make it 
an even better program.   
I will still be coming around visiting clubs as I 
have always done.  That is one of my favorite 
things to do. 
I want to thank each and every lion who was 
there to support me this year; it is because of 
all of you that I stepped up in the first place.  
You gave me the courage to stand before you 
and let me roar.  You made a not so fun time 
(COVID) the best time!!   
Continue to let your strengths guide and lead 
you into everlasting success. 
 
Together We SERVE! 
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